
 
02.04.24 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the holiday intervention sessions your child has been directed to attend to help 

them prepare for the May/June exams. Many teachers have selected students they believe will greatly benefit from additional 

exam preparation sessions, so please ensure your child attends.  

Timings – Session 1: 9.00 – 10.30 / Break 10.30-10.45 (on site) Session 2: 10.45 - 12.20  

 

Key information: 

-Students do not need to wear their school uniform. 

-Students must bring their equipment. 

-Students should be punctual (late arrivals will not be permitted into the session).  

-During the afternoons students should revise independently for their exams at home. 

Please read below to see what sessions your child will attend:  

Date Session 1 9.00-10.30 am Session 2   10.50 - 12.20 pm 

Mon 1.04 No sessions  Bank holiday  

Tue 2.04 Science – targeted  Science – targeted  

Wed 3.04 Maths - targeted  Maths – targeted  

Thu 4.04* Art (9am till 3pm) - targeted  Art (9am till 3pm) - targeted  

Fri 5.04 BTEC sport – targeted  BTEC sport – targeted 

Mon 8.04 History – all. French – targeted  History – all. French – targeted. 

Tue 9.04 Maths – Miss Bate class.  
GCSE Music - targeted 

Maths – Miss Bate class. 
GCSE Music - targeted 

Wed 10.04 No sessions  No sessions  

Thu 11.04 No sessions  No sessions  

Fri 12.04 English – targeted  
Geography – targeted  
Media – all  

English – targeted  
Geography – targeted  
Media – all 

*The art session finishes at 3pm. Students should bring their lunch.  

**If a session states “targeted” it means certain students have been invited (on their personalised letters given out on 

Wednesday 27). Also look out for reminders we’ll send you the day before each session.  

Other information:  

Year 11 parents evening: April 18 – please sign up via the booking system. 

Independent revision: students must be revising intensively at home during the Easter holidays. Students should be doing 4-6 

hours per day, in blocks of 40 minutes with rests built in.  

Exam timetables: we have provided your child with their exam timetable (handed out on Thu 28). Please look at this with 

them and keep the timetable safe (consider putting it up on a wall at home). 

Please contact us if you have any questions about any of the above.  

Best wishes,  

Mr Rand     Ms Fisher 

Vice Principal    Head of Year 11 

jrand@dixonstc.com    lfisher@dixonstc.com 
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